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Fire incident at Lower Compton landfill site  
 
Update:  Friday 20 April – 4.00pm  

 
A meeting between Hills, regulators and the Fire Service this afternoon at the 
Lower Compton landfill has concluded that the situation on site is greatly 
improved. 
 
There is no longer any smoke moving off site and as a result the advice 
provided by the authorities for local residents to keep their windows and doors 
shut is no longer in force. 
 
Clay placement on the isolated pockets of smouldering material continues and 
one crew from the Fire Service will remain on site as a watching brief 
overnight. 
 
Sincere thanks are extended to all employees who have worked extremely 

hard to manage this situation and to the Fire Service for their assistance. 

 
ENDS 
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